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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ
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Division Advisory No. 047, s. 2023
April 19, 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personne/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the letter from GSP Capiz Council titled Corrigendum to GSP
Local Circular No. 7, s. 2023 to the 2023 Provincial Camp for Junior, Senior
and Cadet is rescheduled on May 19-21, 2023. Participation to the activity is
voluntary and must adhere with DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting

Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith”.

For more information, please contact:

SHERRY ROVELL C. VILLAR
Council Executive

Girl Scout of the Philippines,
Capiz Council

Mobile No: 0912590949
Email: shevillar17@gmail.com

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456 / 0968 869 5867
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
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sw  GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
* VISAYAS REGION
CAPIZ COUNCIL
' Roxas City, Capiz
Tel No. {036) 620- 025

April 17, 2023
CORRIGENDUM TO GSP LOCAL CIRCULAR NO. 7, SERIES 2023

Due to inavailability of Troop Leaders, inadequate number of campers, and
conflict of schedules with the Capiztahan and WVRAA 2023 which most of our Adutt
Leaders and girls are involved, the 2023 Provincial Camp for Junior, Senior and Cadet is
re- scheduled on May 19- 21, 2023. This is o give our campers and chaperones ample
time to prepare for the said council- wide scouting event.

This has the approval of two Superintendents, SDS MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN of the
Capiz Division and SDS ROEL F. BERMEJO of the Roxas City Division.

For your guidance.

SEGUNDINA F. DOLLETE, Ed. D.
Council President



